
Special General Meeting:  
                                Saturday 4th February 1950. 

 
Present: Mr A Hobson, Captain in the Chair and 55 members. 
 
The Captain expressed his regret at the absence of the Secretary for health reasons and asked Mr 
Turner to read the notice convening the meeting. 
 
The Captain then addressed the meeting giving the reasons why the Committee considered it 
necessary to increase the subscriptions and then asked the Treasurer to give figures. 
 
The Treasurer moved and Mr J H Firth seconded 
① That Rule 8 (b) “the Annual Subscription shall be £6:6:- due in advance on the 25th March. 
② That Rule 9 (a) read “Ladies shall be admitted at an annual subscription of £4:4:-. 
 
Many members spoke for the resolution. Mr Sowerbutts: Whilst expressing himself in favour of the 
resolution felt that some of the machinery it was thought necessary to buy could be had at a much 
cheaper rate and the fairways would respond to treatment of Sulphate of Ammonia and in his 
opinion did not need compost dressing  
  
The resolution as proposed was carried by a large majority. 
 
 
                                                                                                                                                     A Hobson 6/5/50 

 
 
 
 
 


